
Hi, my name is Mark Johnson and I'm a home owner at 4 Woodridge Ln, in Exeter. 
 
I received a notice from Pennichuck that they are seeking to raise their rate by 21%. 
 
I could understand a 2% rate increase, but 21%?  Without detailed information 
explaining why this is necessary, what projects this is going to fund, etc, there is no way 
that we can say this is reasonable.  I'm a bit stunned and this is pretty concerning. 
 
Regards, 
Mark Johnson 
 


